
 

 

Gateway Development Commission 

Public Notice 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) Goal for Federal Fiscal Years 2024-2026 
 

In our commitment to meet the Federal Transit Administration's financial aid requirements and 

under US DOT Title 49 Code of Federal Regulations, Part 26, the Gateway Development 

Commission (GDC) announces its proposed overall DBE participation goals for the required 

Federal Fiscal Years 2024 - 2026 (October 1, 2023, through September 30, 2026).  

 

The goal represents the percentage of work anticipated to be completed by DBE firms on 

contracts for the Hudson Tunnel Project and to be awarded during the abovementioned years.  

The proposed goal is 20.07%. 

 

The proposed goal and methodology are available for review, through December 18, 2023, and 

accessible on GDC’s website (www.gatewayprogram.org) and at our offices at: 

 

Gateway Development Commission 

Two Penn Plaza East – 11th Floor 
Newark, NJ  07105 

 
120 Broadway – 10th Floor 

New York, NY  10271 
 

Written comments can be submitted to GDC’s physical address or via email to 

DBE@gatewayprogram.org through December 18, 2023. 

 

GDC is also hosting a virtual session to obtain comments on the proposed goal and methodology. 

The session is taking place on December 1, 2023, at 11 AM. To RSVP, please use the QR. 

 

http://www.gatewayprogram.org/
mailto:DBE@gatewayprogram.org

